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Rep. Edming’s Response to the State of the State Address 
 

Madison – Representative James W. Edming (R-Glen Flora) issued the following statement after 

attending Governor Walker’s State of the State address before a joint session of the Wisconsin 

State Legislature:  

“Wisconsin is currently in a good state and has a bright future on the horizon. More jobs are 

being created and the economy continues to flourish, as our state unemployment rate is the 

lowest in 14 years. Through a bipartisan fashion, we sought to make the government more 

efficient by working to remove burdensome and outdated red tape. Today, we must recognize 

our achievements, while acknowledging that there is still additional work to accomplish in the 

future.   

“I am eager to work with Governor Walker and my legislative colleagues to address my district’s 

needs. I look forward to developing the workforce for high demand fields within my district and 

around the state. It is also necessary to continue the H.O.P.E. Agenda to counter the heroin and 

opiate epidemic and offer assistance to those suffering from addiction.  

“Tonight’s address focused on the positive direction in which our state continues to move. I hope 

that my constituents viewed the address and saw that we’re working diligently to advance 

Wisconsin.” 
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